
 

 

Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

March 4, 2019 

 

Our meeting was held at the home of our hostess, Beth Morrell. There were four women 

in attendance. They were: Beth Morrell, Marilyn Brumley, LeeAnne Shelton and Bobbie 

Jo Barrett. Prayer requests were discussed and Marilyn led us in prayer. Our purpose was 

read in unison. 

 

LeeAnne shared information about the Isaiah 117 House for our Mission Interpretation. 

This is an organization started by Rhonda Paulson. It is a place for children to go when 

parents are taken into custody until foster care can be found for the children. 

 

Lesson three of our Bible study entitled God with Us in Our Discouragement was led by 

Marilyn. We ended the study with prayer. 

 

The secretary’s report was approved as read. The treasurer reported a balance of $295.19 

 

Correspondence was shared by Marilyn. There was a nice letter from Ethan Self, the 

Hope Center, and Medical Benevolence. Our offering was taken and we collected our 

Least Coin Offering. Our Mission Project for the month was the Hope Center. LeeAnne 

made the motion that we give the same amount as last year which was $200. Beth 

seconded the motion and all were in favor. 

 

There was neither old business nor new business. 

 

We concluded our meeting with the Mizpah Benediction. 

  

Our next meeting will be on April 2nd at the church and our hostess will be Marilyn 

Brumley. Judy Hinkle will have the Mission Interpretation and Ruth Burkey will lead the 

fourth lesson of our Bible study. Sandra Carter will prepare communion on April 7th and 

Beth Morrell will do so on Easter Sunday April 21st. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 
  


